
Telford Infant School PTA 

EASTER CHOCOLATE RAFFLE 

 
We are very excited to announce that we will be 

holding an Easter Chocolate Raffle this year! 

There are over 40 Easter Treats to be won. 

Tickets are just £1 for a strip of 5 tickets and are 
available outside every classroom from Tuesday 

until the end of term. 

A huge thank you to everyone who has donated 
already, if anyone still wants to donate a chocolate 
prize, then please pop them in the box outside 51 

Montrose Avenue. 

Prizes will be drawn after school on Thursday 1st 
April. 

All money raised will go towards funding vital 
resources and fun treats for the children! 


